
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charmouth Primary School Round-up 
Friday 18th November 2022 

Diary Dates 

Friday 25th November – 3.30pm-5.30pm 

PTFA Christmas Fair 

Monday 28th November – 2.00pm 

M and M Pantomime 

Tuesday 29th November 

Flu Vaccination Day 

7th & 8th December – 2.30pm 

Nativity 

Wednesday 14th December – 12 noon -1pm 

Christmas Lunch 

Friday 16th December – 2.00pm 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Finish for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January 

Inset Day – School Closed 

Wednesday 4th January 

Back to school 

Remembrance Day 

 

 

Bags2School 

The PTFA are raising funds for the school 
by collecting good quality clothing, 
paired shoes, handbags, accessories, 
belts, soft toys, bedding cases, sheets 
and household linen and towels. 

Please use your own bags and drop off 
on 

Monday 21st or Tuesday 22nd November 
at: 

21 Welsey Close, Charmouth 3:30pm-
7:30pm 

Charmouth Primary School 8:45am – 
3:25pm 

Thank you for your generosity. 



 
  

Christmas Fair - 25th November 3.30-5.30 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who has donated prizes to our raffle and offered help with this 
year’s Christmas Fair. 

If you would like to help please email PTFA@charmouth.Dorset.sch.uk. 

Raffle 

We are still accepting donations of prizes to our raffle in any of the following colours: 

- Red 

- Green 

- Blue 

- Yellow 

- Orange  

- Purple 

As you will have seen a book of raffle tickets have been sent home, if you would like anymore 
tickets please come to the school office to collect. 

Cakes 

We are also looking for donations of cakes, biscuits, tray bakes etc for our refreshment stall, 
please can this be dropped off on the morning of Friday 25th November. 

Foliage 

If you are able to donate any foliage, ribbons etc for centre piece/wreath making stall, please 
email PTFA to arrange drop off. PTFA@charmouth.Dorset.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you to everyone for your support with this event, we looking forward to seeing you on 
the 25th November. 

 

 

 Tha 
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Navigators Cooking Session 

 

Head Lice 

 

Please can we ask that you are regularly checking your children’s hair for headlice and treat if 

necessary.  

 

Whilst lice are nothing more than a nuisance, it is important that children are checked on a 

weekly basis so that any head lice can be dealt with quickly and before they are allowed to 

spread.  

 

Further advice on the treatment of head lice can be found on the NHS website. 

http:/www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice/pages/treatment.aspx 
 



 
 

Allergies and Dietary 

Requirements 

If your child has any allergies or 

dietary requirements, please 

contact the school office so we 

can update our records, even if 

your child usually has packed 

lunch. 

This will enable us to keep 

children safe, plan effectively for 

cooking sessions and ensure all 

children are included in any 

special events or celebrations. 

Thank you. 

A very BIG thank you! 

We would like to say a really BIG thank you to Mr Cook and 

Mr Feasey for their amazing help in removing the large branch 

that had come down in front of the school. 

 

 

 

 

1st Charmouth Cubs Opportunity 

With two Cubs moving up to Scouts, we now have some 

vacancies in the 1st Charmouth Cub Pack. If your son or 

daughter would like to give Cubs a try, then just let me 

know. The first four weeks are free of charge. 

Over the next few weeks we are going climbing at the 

new Jurassic Ridge Centre at Seal's Cove in Bridport, 

doing team building exercises and having a Christmas 

party. 

Interested, please contact me on: 07976 534517 

- payne.kevin6@gmail.com 

First come - first served! 

NB: One parent will be expected to help out at a 

meeting at least once every six weeks. 
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Maths Workshop 

 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who came to the maths workshop on Thursday. During the 

session, parents had the opportunity to hear about how we teach maths and explore some of 

the resources we use. 

 

‘Very useful and informative session. Enjoyed seeing children in the classroom. Great to spend 

time with a passionate teacher and learning about how children learn, Thank you very much!’ 

 

There will be another workshop next half term and we welcome any feedback on what you 

would like this to be on. Please email the school office with your suggestions. 
 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone for bringing in your coins today. 

We managed to create a line of our corridor and then back 

again spanning over 70 metres! 

We are busy counting up how much we made and will share 

this with you next week. 

 

Library Helper 

Could you spare an hour a week between 12 noon and 1pm to tidy, organise and assist pupils in 

making full use of this great resource?  Please contact the office if you are able to help.  Thank 

you 



 
 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccination Day 

 
We are pleased to confirm that the flu vaccination will be offered in schools this 

Autumn/Winter to help protect your child. Flu can be an unpleasant illness and sometimes 

causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child will also protect more vulnerable friends 

and family by preventing the spread of flu. 

 
 INSTRUCTIONS FOR COMPLETING ONLINE CONSENT  
• Please complete the online consent form using the following link:  
https://links.inhealthcare.co.uk/dorset-flu  
This service is provided on behalf of Dorset HealthCare by InHealthCare  
 
• InHealthCare will send a verification code to your email address, to ensure we have your 
correct details.  

• You will be asked a series of health questions for your child. There is space to add further 
information if your child has a health condition or additional needs.  

• We will contact you if we require any further information. Please provide a daytime 
telephone number if possible.  

• If you miss the deadline you can still complete a form but will be offered an appointment 
for a catch-up clinic at a community venue.  

• If you decide you do not want your child to be vaccinated against flu, there is space on the 
consent form for you to complete and please do tell us why.  
 
If you have any problems completing the online consent form, please check our website: 
www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/schoolageimms and complete the Contact Us form. For any 
other queries regarding your child’s vaccination, please e-mail us at 
dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net or phone us on 01425 891162.  
 
The vaccination is free and is a quick and simple spray up the nose. Even if your child had it 

last year, it is recommended to have the flu vaccine again this year as the strains included 

vary from year to year. 


